





May 2023 The Success Foundation Newsletter

This month we had the opportunity to visit the Food Pantry at Chappelow Arts Magnet School, and we are so excited to share information about this project! The Success Foundation is partnering with District 6 Nutrition Services to install a food pantry at all school sites over the next three years. Due to the amazing work of Food Pantry Specialist, Liz Stockham, nine pantries have been created since March and will be operational over the summer and for next school year.

We are sincerely grateful to The Weld Trust for helping us launch this project by providing a grant to support start-up costs for eight pantries including Centennial Elementary, Jackson Elementary, Prairie Heights Middle School, Heiman Elementary, Chappelow Arts Magnet, Greeley West, Brentwood Middle School and Salida del Sol Academy. For the City Network is generously supporting the pantry at Maplewood Elementary with start-up costs and on-going support.

Liz hopes that as students and families become more aware of the Food Pantry Program, they will find a trusted advocate at their school who they can reach out to when food troubles arise. When this project is complete, all 33 school sites in District 6 (including charter schools) will have a Food Pantry, providing a much needed resource to our students and families. When students have access to healthy meals every day, they feel better, perform better, and have fewer behavioral and health problems. Thank you again to our donors for making this project possible!

Looking to support the food pantries?

CLICK HERE TO DONATE

Congratulations to our Junior Board Seniors!



We are so proud to have worked with so many amazing students. Our Junior Board has five seniors graduating this spring and we wish them all the best of luck on the next chapter of their lives.

Congatulations to Taylor, Paige, Alek, Tommy, and Mia! And thank you for all your time and energy this past school year!



















Thank you to our sponsors!



